
 

What a super time the children have had in school this week. The twitter feed shows just how much each class is doing and 

there is so much fantastic learning happening across the whole school. I’m so proud of the effort that the children and staff are 

putting in as they continue to create a warm, welcoming and positive learning atmosphere in and out of their classrooms. Miss 

McVittie and myself had such a pleasure in delivering collective worship with class bubbles this week, the children were superb. 

As our region is facing stricter restrictions from today please take notice of the government guidance and we all hope and 

pray that these will be short term restrictions and as long as everyone adheres to the new measures, we can, together, fight this 

virus and keep our school family safe. 

Stay Safe & God bless 

Mrs Robertson 

Newsletter Edition No. 2 

18th September 2020 

Here at St. Leonard’s we celebrate ALL our children and encourage them to  

‘Learn, Grow and Shine’ in the Light of Jesus. 

The children over the past week have been voting for their class representatives on our school coun-

cil as well as hearing speeches from Year 6 children who wanted to be Head boy or Head girl. Miss 

Winter is so proud of how the children conducted themselves throughout the whole democratic pro-

cess. After the speeches every child in the school entered their class voting booths and voted for the 

person they believed would be the best to represent them and our school as Head boy and Head 

girl. I am proud to announce the results today are as follows 

Congratulations to Head boy and girl, their deputies and the new school councillors, you make us all 

so proud! 

Miss Scothern is looking forward to working closely with the council on various activities this year. 

“Moved with compassion the master of that servant let him go and forgave him the loan.” Matthew 18:21-35  

Head boy 

Aiden 

 Head girl 

Matilda 

 

Deputy Head boy 

Henry 

 Deputy Head girl 

Orla 

 

Class School council 

Maple Sophia and Reuben 

Pine Leo and Molly 

Ash Ivy and Ethan 

Poplar Katie and Charlie 

Willow Charlotte and Charley 



 

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

As of next week (Monday 21st 

September) we will be serving hot 

lunches for the children in the hall. A copy of 

the menu is attached. 

School Term dates 

1st Sept-23rd October—Autumn1 

2nd Nov-18th Dec—Autumn2 

5th Jan-12th Feb—Spring1 

22nd Feb-26th Mar—Spring2 

12th Apr-28th May—Summer1 

7th June-16th July—Summer 2 

Weekly Mass 

Mass times at Holy Rosary 

Saturday 5pm & Sunday 11am 

Mass times at Immaculate Heart 

Sunday 9.30am 

If you would like to attend you must call Father 

Humble (0191 5281992) with your name, how 

many places required and which Mass you will 

be attending. 

Class Dojo 

Please make sure that you have signed up for Class Dojo. If you have lost your code, please 

contact the school office and we will send you a new one.  

Please don’t change anything on your child’s account including ‘adding’ dojos as this affects the 

system here in school.  

The main purpose is to have clear contact between the class teacher and parents. Teachers will 

only respond to messages before and after school, or during their PPA time. If you send a message 

late in the evening it will not be picked up until the next morning. 

Face coverings 

We would advise that adults wear a face cov-

ering when dropping off and collecting your 

children, as you may need to queue for a short 

time. Please keep your distance from other 

adults, keep moving and don’t gather in 

groups. 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance continues to grow. 

Well done everyone for coming to school—

#We love learning in school! 

Week 1—95.17% 

Week 2—96.45% 

Week 3—97.26% 


